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Collaborative Stage Transition Newsletter (06/16/2014) 
  
The latest Collaborative Stage Transition newsletter has been distributed by both 
NAACCR and SEER.  The newsletter provides the latest information on the 
transition from Collaborative Stage to AJCC TNM stage and summarizes progress 
to-date.  The newsletter has been attached to this Data Alert and has also been 
posted to the ccrcal.org website, Registrar Resources, Data Alerts - 
Registrar.  Please click here to view. 
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